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The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the distinguished Chair of the OAS Permanent Council, Ambassador Carmen Lomellin, and has the honor to refer to the Thirty-Fifth Assembly of Delegates of the Inter-American Commission of Women (CIM), held in Mexico City, from November 3-5, 2010.

In that connection, the Permanent Mission of Mexico wishes to present to the Permanent Council a report on the results of the Assembly of Delegates of the CIM.
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Accordingly, the Permanent Mission of Mexico is hereby kindly requesting that, should there be no problem, the Chair of the Permanent Council include the item “Results of the Thirty-Fifth Assembly of Delegates of the Inter-American Commission of Women” on the agenda for its next meeting, on February 18, 2011.

The Permanent Mission of Mexico avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the distinguished Chair of the OAS Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., February 14, 2011

Her Excellency

Ambassador Carmen Lomellin

Permanent Representative of the United States

Chair of the Permanent Council of the

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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